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Meeting Minutes  
May 10, 2004 

 
Board Attendees: 
Edward J. Kopec, Chairman 
Hugh McLaughlin 
Sylvia Sangiolo, Clerk 
 
Other Attendees: 
Rena E. Swezey, Assistant Assessor 
Rebecca Scribner, Assessors Clerk 
 
Mr. Kopec opened at 6:50pm the meeting which was held prior to the Annual Town 
Meeting. 
 
The Board approved and signed the following documents: 
 

1. Motor Vehicle Abatement - $2,689.58 
2. Motor Vehicle Abatement - $373.41 
3. Motor Vehicle Abatement - $237.88 
4. Rescinded Motor Vehicle Abatement - $133.75, Joseph Fisher 
5. Patriot Bill - $1,254.50 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm by Mr. Kopec. 


